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OR access the directory at:  

instantchurchdirectory.com. 

You will be asked to create a free login 

using the email address the church 

has on record for you. 

If you have any questions (or would 

like to be added to the directory), 

please contact the church office:   

           805/434-1921 

           admin@fpctempleton.org 

    SIGN UP ON THE BOARD IN BUTLER HALL 

*The church office will be closed May 12-15* 

PLEASE NOTE... 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRY  
LOOKING FOR A FEW EXTRA HANDS! 
 

Hi Church! 

We hope you enjoy seeing our kiddos up front every Sunday 
for the Kid’s message. We also had a great Easter egg hunt 
after church with over 20 kids enjoying the sunshine and  
adventure of the hunt.   

Families and kids are so important for a healthy congregation 
and we want to keep our Kids Church (Sunday school) and the 
nursery a place where they are safe, having fun, and—most 
importantly—learning about Jesus. 

We could really use some help in both areas. Every Sunday we 
try to staff these areas with at least two volunteers. One 
person is the lead and the others are helpers.  If you have  
a love for kids and are willing to get involved, we would love to 
talk to you about serving.  Please contact Richann Robinson at 
805-712-3564 (call or text) for more information. 
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MEAL TEAM NEEDED: MAY 19 
Did you know TPC provides dinner for 
the Atascadero ECHO homeless shelter 
on the third Monday of every month?    

 Our various groups prepare and serve meals for  
 50-80 people.  
 If you would like to put together a team or be part  
 of a team for the May meal, please contact Russ  
 or Kathy Westphal asap: westphalslo@charter.net.  
 (You can also probably find them in the kitchen  
 during fellowship!) 

Moms, daughters, grandmas, and great-grandmas! 
Stop by Butler Hall for a lovely time of tea and tasty treats 

on Saturday, May 10 from 1-3pm. All are welcome! 

More info next page... 



requests can be placed in 

the offering box on the 

back wall of the sanctuary 

admin@fpsctempleton.org 

Opportunities to DISCOVER YOUR SPIRITUAL GIFTS 
Did you know that God has given each one of us Spiritual Gifts that are unique to us? They have been given 
specially to build up our church. God is infinitely wise and He knows through which gifts each of us will be 
best able to serve His kingdom. We are called to discover, receive, explore and use our Spiritual Gifts for 
God’s glory. No gifts are superior to any other gifts, and in fact, all are needed. There is truly a place for  
everyone to use their Spiritual Gifts at TPC. Come join Renee Bush, Susan Hayward, and Mendi Swan to  
learn more about your spiritual gifts! 

Sign up in Butler Hall to attend our Spiritual Gifts Workshop Series: 
 

  Day               Introductory        Follow-up        Time                  Participant 

              Workshop        Workshop             Groups 
 

Sunday               June 8                 June 22              12 - 1:30 pm          Group C 

Thursday           June 12               June 26                6:30 - 8 pm          Group D 

Sunday               July 13                July 27                12 - 1:30 pm         Group E 

Thursday           July 17                 July 31                 6:30 - 8 pm          Group F 
 

For more information contact Susan Hayward at 917-613-9903 or frmrsue@gmail.com 

SUNDAY MORNING PRAYER WALK 

The TPC family is invited to join our Sunday 

morning prayer walks. These walks are a lovely, 

prayerful time together. We are talking to God,  

asking for protection for our church, the town  

of Templeton, our nation, and any issue on our 

hearts. We also pray over Children’s Ministry, 

the Worship Team, A/V team, Fellowship team, 

and Pastor Roger. We meet in the sanctuary 

Sundays @9am. Join us! 

What’s happening  
@TPC? 

Scan the code  
to find out! 

Dear Congregation, 

Your deacons are continually at work for you. We sent $5,000 to World Renew to 
be used for southern California fire relief. This included the Men’s Ministry bake 
sale proceeds. We spent nearly $450 for Templeton Market for vouchers for gas 
and food for the month of March and we thank Dave and Holly Lofgren for do-
nating the proceeds from their garage sale for our community outreach with the 
Market. 
 

The deacons continue to minister to the needs of the people in our parishes by calling, visiting, driving,  
cooking meals and other needs as we become aware of them. 
 

Our current eight deacons will begin a new church year in July so we have two more months to work for you be-
fore new deacons will take our places. We look forward to serving you mightily in these remaining two months 
and thank those who have agreed to be deacons in the new year. 
 

May is again DEACON OFFERING Month. We count on your generosity to add to our Thanksgiving Basket fund 
each month as well as the vouchers for Templeton Market and benevolence needs of members of our parishes.  
We continue to give each month to World Renew for disaster funding for our state, country and the world.  
YOU are helping us do that and are the source of all our outreach efforts. THANK YOU!! 
 

Remember Hebrews 13:16: “Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have, for such sacrifices are  
                                                    pleasing to God.” 
 

In Christ’s love, 

Linda Hansen, Moderator 


